
Veea Inc.
164 E 83rd Street, NEWYORK, NY
usA,10028

Date: January 212020

FCC ID:2ARXKVHHlO

Description of Permissive Change

The application is prepared for FCC class II permissive change by adding 52601\/fr{zto 5320lvtrIz

and 5500MHz to 5720 MIIz bands through software enabling to its original parent application.

Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed.

Should you have any question, please contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Mt-
Richard Kerr ISR \IP
Veea Inc.
Tel: 619-787 -5225

E-mail: rich@veea.com


